
 

West Pride 
Achievement, Community, Kindness and Tradition 

 

CB
  

CENTRAL BUCKS HIGH SCHOOL WEST 
Steeped in Tradition, Building on the Legacy, Inspiring the Future  

 

Dear Class of 2024 Students and Families, 

      Welcome to CB West!  We are thrilled to have you as a part of our rich history and are excited 
to experience the legacy that you will create.  I am honored to serve as your House Principal and 
am excited to get to know you over the next 3 years.  As partners in your education, our house 
team and your teachers will do everything we can to help you reach your goals. The relationships 
we build will be based on mutual respect, trust, and communication.  Please reach out if you have 
any questions, concerns, or positive information to share.  Please check your email and the CB 
West website regularly for important updates and information that will be communicated 
throughout the year. 

     Your time spent here at CB West will go quickly, and we encourage you to get involved, stay 
involved, and work hard! The students, staff, and culture at CB West will undoubtedly make a 
positive impact on you, and your being involved in both curricular and extracurricular endeavors 
will serve to enrich your experience.  Best of luck, happiness, and success as you begin the 2021-
2022 school year!  

 

Justin S. Rubenstein, House Principal 

 jrubenstein@cbsd.org  

(267) 893-2505 

 

  

 

 

mailto:jrubenstein@cbsd.org

